
From: noreply@cityofsalem.net on behalf of wv64z@q.com
To: CityRecorder
Subject: Contact City Recorder
Date: Monday, April 22, 2024 10:38:33 AM
Attachments: ATT00001.bin

Your
Name vonda l. zirbes

Your
Email wv64z@q.com

Your
Phone 5035761997

Street 6660 Continental Circle SE
City Salem
State OR
Zip 97306

Message

I am appalled at the possibility of housing tax incentive being given to
development downtown. Builders are capable of meeting their costs. When there is
talk of closing the library, cancelling park venues and the school district in free-fall
our money should go to those areas. If we do not have a vibrant city, folks will not
want to live here anyway. Does the huge development west of Cordon Rd, have tax
incentive? Soon? the Truitt property will develop. The city should receive taxes
from them, not to them.
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